

Dear OBYG Families,

I hope you are having a happy and healthy new year!

The Ocean Beach Youth Group team is so excited to announce that registration is now OPEN for summer 2024! The camp season will run from **Monday**, **July 1st - Friday**, **August 23rd**. We are hard at work bringing you exciting new programming options and beloved camp activities from years past. Stay tuned on our Instagram and Facebook @oceanbeachyouthgroup for updates this spring.

Please visit <u>OBYG.org</u> or your <u>parent dashboard</u> to register today for up to 8 weeks of fun at our bayfront home, Windswept, and camp locations around Ocean Beach. If your family will be on-island in the last week of June, please fill out the family interest survey in the 'Forms' tab on your parent dashboard. We hope to plan activities to keep campers entertained before opening day on 7/1.

We will continue to offer the following:

- A **5% early enrollment discount** is available through April 1st.
- We are committed to making the OBYG experience available to everyone through our **scholarship program**. Please apply here.
- Having an up-to-date medical form on file for each camper is mandatory before starting camp. Campers will not be able to start camp without their completed medical forms.
- When you register, you can order merchandise with our classic OBYG logo on a
 t-shirt or tank top. Stay tuned for an online camp store full of items like hoodies, PJ
 pants and windbreakers with our new logo. Purchases will be available for pickup
 on the first day of camp at Windswept.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us via email at oceanbeachyouthgroup@yahoo.com. Please be aware that we may take 24-72 hours to respond to inquiries in the off-season.

Stay safe, healthy, and warm! See you soon enough on the back deck of Windswept for another amazing summer at Ocean Beach Youth Group ©.

Sincerely, Sophie Pollak Camp Director